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COMMISSION
MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Mark Samuelian  
DATE: May  4, 2022
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE LAND USE AND SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE TO
DISCUSS THE MOTION MADE BY THE SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE
REGARDING COMPOSTING. 

RECOMMENDATION
On March 31, 2022 the Sustainability Committee met and passed a motion urging the City to
construct a composting facility. See LTC 146-2022. I urge the Committee to discuss the
recommendation, as well as, the status of city composting efforts.  

SUPPORTING SURVEY DATA
N/A

FINANCIAL INFORMATION
N/A

Applicable Area
Citywide

Is this a "Residents Right
to Know" item, pursuant to
City Code Section 2-14?

 Does this item utilize G.O.
Bond Funds?

No  No  

Strategic Connection
Non-Applicable

Legislative Tracking
Commissioner Mark Samuelian

ATTACHMENTS:
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Description
LTC 146-2022
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City of Miami Beach, 1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, Florida 33139, 
www.miamibeachfl.gov 

Alina T. Hudak, City Manager 
Tel: 305-673-7010,Fax: 305-673-7782 

NO. LTC# 
146-2022 

LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

FROM: Rafael E. Granado, City Clerk ;l2s/ 
DATE: April 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Sustainability Committee Motion - Support for Commercial Composting Facility 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to provide you with a motion made at the 
Sustainability Committee meeting held on March 31, 2022. 

Attachment: Sustainability Committee Motion 

REG/LS/ AK/YP/ AB 
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DocuSign Envelope ID: 140E28FC-7BF7-4485-A132-5695E493B81B 

Cily of Miami Beach Sustainability Committee 

Members 
Margarita Kruyff • Sarah Kott • Jason Koslowe • Michael Defilippi • Johann Moore 

TO: 
FROM: 
DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 
Margarita Kruyff, Sustainability Committee Chair 
April 12, 2022 
Sustainability Committee Motion Support for Commercial Composting 
Facility 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commission, 

The Sustainability Committee met on March 31, 2022 and passed the motion below: 

The Sustainability Committee urges the Mayor and City Commission to signal its support to Miami-Dade 
County for the construction of a commercial composting facility and furthermore, the development of a 
curbside compost pickup program for residents and businesses. 

Sincerely, 

IJOocuSigned by: 

1e±3 
Margarita Kruyff 
Chair, Sustainability Committee 
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